
For more information, contact Shayne Lopez, Civil Engineer at: 
 (480) 362-3474      (480) 738-0034      shayne.lopez@srpmic-nsn.gov.  

480-362-5600 PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov 
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

The Salt River Public Works Department, Utilities and Roads Division 
will be addressing aging asphalt and repairing underground utilities at 
North 90th Street and East Horseshoe Road from Monday, September 
15 to Wednesday, September 17, 2025. 

NOTICE
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

ROAD MAINTENANCE
N 90TH STREET / E HORSESHOE ROAD

SEPTEMBER 15 TO 17, 2025

Motorist traveling 
southbound can 
expect traffic 
restriction on North 
90th Street from East 
Horseshoe Road to the 
SR101 (Pima Freeway).

Please plan 
accordingly and use an 
alternate route if 
possible. 

Any questions, contact Gregg Bacome, Roads Maintenance Supervisor at 
480-362-5608 or 480-577-5809


